
 

 

 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 03 July 2019. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 

1. The job title of the most senior person in the Communications Department?  

Head of Communications and Engagement  

2. Number of whole time equivalent members of staff are there in the 
Communications Department? 

 5.8 WTE (1.2 WTE of this is seconded to BLMK ICS) 

3. Total pay budget for the Communications Department? 

 £283k                 

4. Total non-pay budget for the Communications Department? 

£111.3                     

5. Average open rates for staff email bulletins?  

The Trust does not collect this data.  

6. Total annual attendance figures at internal staff briefings in 2018/19 (specifically 
briefings that were organised by the Communications Department)?  

 The Trust does not collect this data. 

7. Which of the following does the Communications Department report to the 
Board on a regular basis (yes or no answer):   



 

 

The Trust does not formally report any of the below to the Board on a regular 
basis. Reports are given upon request and to specific programme boards and 
committees.  

o Media coverage 
o Social media activity  
o Website activity 
o Intranet activity 
o Internal email open rates 
o Attendance at staff briefings 
o Video views 
o Internal campaign performance 

  
 
8.The % hand hygiene compliance at the trust in 2018/19? 
 
The Trust does not have this information. 

 

 
9.The staff turnover rate at the trust in 2018/19?   

 

 11.81% 

 You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be 

subject to copyright and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) 

and authorisation from Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust  will be required.  In 

the event of any re-use, the information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a 

misleading manner.  

 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please 
address your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust, Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after 
exhausting our internal process, you are still unhappy with the information received, 
you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 



 

 

 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom Of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
 Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


